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EEOC & New Guidelines For Pregnant Women

News

8.03.14


Ed Harold was interviewed by Anne Cutler at WGNO ABC about the recent court ruling clarifying the

landmark Pregnancy Discrimination Act fo 1978 and the wide range of ramifications for businesses

moving forward.

Click here to learn more.


Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Edward F. Harold

Regional Managing Partner

504.592.3801

Email

http://wgno.com/2014/08/03/eeoc-new-guidelines-for-pregnant-womened-haroldattorneyfisher-phillips-llp/
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/edward-f-harold.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/edward-f-harold.html
tel:504.592.3801
mailto:eharold@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

